
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, the Police Administration Program, had 
the Internal Quality Assurance on the curriculum level for the academic year 2019. 

On August 18th, 2020, the Police Administration Program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences, had the Internal Quality Assurance on the curriculum level for the academic year 
2019. The board of the Internal Quality Assurance consisted of Dr. Chalermporn Yenyuak as a 
chairperson, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Kanyamon Kanchanathaveekul as a committee, Asst. Dr. Kanidtha 
Suksawat as a committee, and Ms. Wanida Khonlaem as a secretary for this issue. As a result, 
the Police Administration Program met the standard of Internal Quality Assurance. 


